## Forest Hill Quaker Meeting Is holding a

## Pop-Up Children's Peace Library

## Come and join us!

For one afternoon only, we are turning our Meeting House into a Children's library of books with a connection to peace. There will be craft activities, storytelling, cups of tea and lots of books!

So if you love stories, come and join us between 2-4.30pm on the afternoon of Saturday 8<sup>th</sup> October in our Meeting House at:

34, Sunderland Road, Forest Hill, SE23 2QA (email: foresthillfmh@hotmail.co.uk)

The Pop-Up Children's Peace Library is a free event.

Children will need a responsible adult present throughout and all adults must be accompanied by a child.